
Bryson ISD Title I Parent Meeting Information 

Bryson ISD is a ​Title I Campus​: ​Title I ​is the 

nation’s largest federal program for public 

schools.  

According to the U.S. Department of 

Education, the purpose of ​Title I​ funding, “is 

to ensure that all children have a fair, equal, 

and significant opportunity to obtain a high 

quality education and reach, at minimum, 

proficiency on challenging state academic 

achievement standards and assessments.” 

This policy is committed to closing the 

achievement gap between economically 

disadvantaged students and other students.  

Title I​ provides financial assistance to meet 

educational needs of students who may be 

at risk of failing the state’s performance 

standards.  ​Title I​ funds are also used to 

improve curriculum, instructional activities, 

counseling, parental involvement, increase 

staff and program improvement. The 

funding assists schools in meeting the 

educational goals of economically 

disadvantaged students typically in reading 

and mathematics. 

Some of the benefits we receive by having a 
Title I​ campus wide program include: 
professional development 

 

● parent trainings 
● supplemental books and materials 
● paraprofessionals 
● computer software 
● homeless services 
● school supplies 

At Bryson ISD we want to provide quality 

instruction to students so EVERY student 

can meet and exceed on state performance 

standards.  With title funding we have 

become that much more equipped to help 

students achieve greatness in the future. 

But we need you to participate in your 

child’s education by taking part in the many 

opportunities we offer. 

● Attend parent meetings 

● Complete parent surveys 

● Sign the parent-school compact 

● Volunteer at school 

● Serve on site-based team 

● Attend parent/teacher conferences 

● Attend open house, team and school 

programs and other family events 

planned at school 

● Review communication folders in 

the elementary  

● Download apps that promote 

communication between staff, 

students, & parents  

Connect with us on  

Facebook: Bryson ISD 

Webpage: www.brysonisd.net  

Phone: 940-392-3281 

Email:  

● gkirby@brysonisd.net  

Gary Kirby, Bryson ISD Principal 

● dhearne@brysonisd.net

Debbie Hearne, Student Services 

Director 

● glondon@brysonisd.net 

Greg London, Bryson ISD 

Superintendent 
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